
   
 

 

   
 

Tenant Notice to Landlord 
Notice of COVID-19 Impact 

 

This notice is pursuant to the City Council of the City of Chicago, COVID Eviction 
Protection Ordinance, which passed on the 17 th of June 2020. 
 
I, Terri Tenant, am hereby notifying you, my landlord, Lonnie Landlord, that I have 
been financially impacted by COVID-19. The financial hardship I have endured has 
impeded my ability to pay my rent as agreed upon in the lease. 
 
This notice extends the 5-day notice for non-payment of rent by 7 days.  Before an 
eviction case is filed in court against me, you must make a good faith effort to solve 
this payment problem, such as offering a payment plan giving me at least 60 days to 
pay for each month I am behind or discussing a resolution with a mediator. 
 
Further, free mediation services are provided by the Center for Conflict Resolution, a 
nonprofit community mediation center. CCR can be reached at 312-922-6464 x22, or 
by emailing newcase@ccrchicago.org. 
 
I look forward to speaking with you on how we can best work together to resolve this 
matter.  
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Terry Tenant 
123 Main St., Unit 606 
Chicago, Illinois 60606 
312-555-1234 
territenant@test.com 
 
DATED: July 1, 2020 


